
F.Y.I.
from the Policy Unit
FYI-399
Date: 3/31/2023

SUBJECT: Bisbee Office Permanent Closure

This Policy FYI is to inform staff of the permanent closure of the Bisbee office currently located at 209 Bisbee Rd,
Bisbee, AZ 85603. This closure will be effective at the close of business day on Friday, March 31, 2023.

All staff currently reporting to the Bisbee office will be reassigned to the Sierra Vista office located at
820 E. Fry Blvd.
Sierra Vista, AZ 85635
(520) 432-3161




